
 

 

  

 

Minutes of 

 

THURLASTON PARISH COUNCIL PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

Held Tuesday 25th January 2022 

7.30pm, Thurlaston Chapel, Rear Meeting Room 

 

 
The meeting opened at 7:24pm 

 

Present: Cllr T. England (chair), Cllr P. Marshall, Cllr R. Tinsley 

 

01-25/01/22 Apologies:  

Cllr P. Holyman, E. Foxon (Clerk) 

 

02-25/01/22 Discussion and collaborated draft response in relation to: 

Proposals for a strategic rail freight interchange - including warehousing - on the land south of 

Elmesthorpe, between the Leicester to Hinckley railway and the M69 motorway (known as 

Hinckley National Rail Freight Interchange, (HNRFI)) and associated highway works 

 

Cllr Paul Holyman had submitted a document for discussion.   

Cllrs England and Tinsley had attended a consultation session at Elmesthorpe Village Hall.   

 

It was decided that our response should be under 4 headings:- 

 Transport issues 

 Rail Links 

 Environmental Impact 

 Burbage Common and Woods 

 

Thanks must go to Cllr Holyman for his work prior to the meeting.   

Draft document combining all detail provided by Cllr Holyman and those of Committee present to 

be drafted and circulated to Full Council prior to next Full Council meeting 1st February 2022. 

 

03-25/01/22 Exchange 

None 

 

Meeting closed at 8:17pm 
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